Physiotherapy Department

The Alice Ho Miu Ling Nethersole Hospital
Tai Po,

».T,

28 December 2012

Dear Ms. Katherine YUEN,

I was one of your patients in past few months and I would like to extend to you with my deepest

appreciation for your rehabilitation care and physiotherapy treatment to me. 1 have been suffering for

months from marked back pain and left wrist pain after an injury with prolapsed lumbar disc and tear

of a triangular fibrocartilage complex. After a period of treatment and under your care, I am so glad
that I am feeling better now.

I am writing this letter as a humble note of appreciation for the quality physiotherapy service provided

by you in these days. I must say the sincere and prompt support extended by you was much appreciable.
As a new generation of physiotherapist, please keep up your good work.

Once again thank you very much for your sincere attitude and excellent service. I wish you a lot of
success in coming future.

. Sincerely,



